
  

 
 

 
 

 

5 July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Iceland trip - 10 to 14 April 2025 

Thank you for all the deposits paid to secure a place for your child on the Iceland Trip next April.  Flights 
have now been booked with Jet2. Here are the current flight details, these may be subject to change 
nearer the time and we will keep you updated. 

 

We will be travelling to the airport by coach from NLS. To ensure we have sufficient time to check in 
and for passport control we will leave school at 5.00am and expect to arrive at Birmingham airport for 
5.45am. Hopefully the current redevelopment of the airport should be nearly completed by then. If 
not, the three hour arrival before the flight gives time to negotiate the check-in procedure. 

Just a quick reminder the total cost of the trip is £1250, to be paid in instalments. With the first two 
dates having passed the remaining instalment dates are as follows:  

Friday 9 August 2024  
Friday 11 October 2024 
Friday 10 January 2025 

As we approach the busy time of year for the passport office can you please check your child’s passport 
as students will need their own passport and have an ‘expiry date’ at least three months after the 
14 April 2025, this is our date of return to the UK. If they do not have a UK passport you will need to 
apply for the relevant Visa to visit Iceland. We have been informed that if this is not in place the 
passport control in Iceland may refuse entry.  
 
We will be arranging a parent/ carer and student meeting on 12 February 2025 at 5.00pm in the 
school library, rather than in the Autumn term, as originally suggested.  Further details will be sent 
nearer the time.  
Can I suggest at this point you consider the advice of previous travellers as when we travel to Iceland 
in April the weather will be cold and to have clothing suitable for winter conditions including 
waterproofs.  Here is link to the company’s leaflet which should answer questions you have for 
clothing, money etc. 
 https://discovertheworld.pagetiger.com/be-informed-iceland-2024/new 
 

https://discovertheworld.pagetiger.com/be-informed-iceland-2024/new


 

We have recommended that if students take any valuables that they are insured and covered for use 
in Iceland. This can quite often be done on household insurance.  (Accidental injuries are covered by 
the school insurance but not valuables.) 
 
With Sunspots likely to peak in 2025 we may be fortunate to experience the Northern lights on our 
trip (sorry no guarantees).  
 
In the meantime should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at Tel: 01926 338711 or email: rwilliams@northleamington.co.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Mr R Williams  
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